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City of Portland / City Auditor
 Community Oversight of Portland Police Bureau


Independent Police Review Division (IPR)
Citizen Review Committee (CRC)
Date:

Tuesday, March 16, 2010
Time:

5:30 pm 
* Please Note: agenda times are approximate
Location:
Lovejoy Room (2nd Floor) in Portland City Hall, 1221 SW 4th Avenue

AGENDA 

5:30 pm—7:30 pm
Discussion:  Proposed Changes to Police Oversight Ordinance
Auditor LaVonne Griffin-Valade and Commissioner Randy Leonard are jointly proposing significant enhancements to IPR’s oversight of the Portland Police Bureau. City Council will hear the proposed code changes on Thursday, 
March 18, 2010, at 2 pm in Council Chambers. 

This is a special CRC meeting to discuss the proposal in detail with Auditor LaVonne Griffin-Valade, IPR Director Mary-Beth Baptista, and IPR Assistant Director Constantin Severe, as well as answer questions from CRC and the public. 
 

The proposed reforms aim to strengthen IPR’s ability to do independent investigations and increase IPR’s authority in cases investigated by the Portland Police Bureau. It proposes replacing the current Performance Review and Use of Force Boards with a more transparent “Police Review Board.” 

 

To read the proposed Ordinance and to learn more about IPR and CRC: http://www.portlandonline.com/auditor/index.cfm?c=52394.
Visit the website for more information regarding the Independent Police Review Division, Citizen Review Committee, protocols, CRC meeting schedules, and approved minutes: www.portlandonline.com/auditor/ipr.
A request for an interpreter or assisted listening device for the hearing impaired or for other accommodations for persons with disabilities should be made at least 48 hours before the meeting to 503-823-0146 (TYY 503-823-6868).
CRC Members: 
1. If you know you will not be able to attend a CRC meeting or that you will be missing a significant amount of a meeting, please call or e-mail IPR in advance so that the CRC Chair may be made aware of your expected absence.
2. After this meeting, please return your folder so IPR staff can use it for document distribution at the next CRC meeting.
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